
 

 

To the Members of the Maryland General Assembly,  

I hope that the members of the Maryland General Assembly will do what the PEOPLE wish them to do. 

That is, specifically, to do what is in the best interest of Your CONSTITUENTS….NOT YOUR PARTY and 

NOT YOURSELVES.  

This partisan political game has been going on far too long…and those that are hurt the most by it are 

the American Citizens.  This needs to stop. I believe that the people of Maryland and the other states 

have had quite enough of your “antics” from BOTH sides of the aisle.  We will vote and will do our best 

to remove you from your offices if you persist with these illegal activities.  

The former Governor, Martin O’Malley, admitted that what the assembly had done in gerrymandering 

our Congressional Districts and restructuring them towards a most partisan plan., was indeed, illegal and 

should not have been done…..but no one did anything to change them. So much for dirty political 

tactics!  

Governor Hogan is absolutely correct in allowing members of a joint committee draw up the new 

redistricting maps. Although it is clear to every Marylander that you have gone against our Governor 

anytime he proposes to do things which help the citizens of Maryland, we have not yet started to 

defend our positions against your partisan agendas.  

Do what is right for the people! WE are not asking you, nor are we making a recommendation, we are 

telling you! In essence, you work for the people.  

THE PARTISAN POLITICS NEED TO END 

 

 


